February 22, 2021

Governor Dewine and The Ohio General Assembly,

I would like to offer my support behind MoveOhio Coalition’s request to increase transit funding from
$70 million to $150 million and to establish a multi-modal fund within the ODOT budget with a
dedicated funding source.

My experience as CEO and owner of a manufacturing business in Maumee, an Ottawa Hills
councilperson, and a TMACOG Trustee and Transportation Council member, has led me to the
understanding that directing more resources toward transit would be transformational for our state,
businesses, residents and workforce.

Great transit is foundational infrastructure for our communities to thrive. We have the people and the
plans to move our state forward as a transportation leader. | ask for your vote to support the efforts of
your citizens and elect officials by increasing transit funding.

Respectfully,

Dana Dunbar



